

Expansion Update Email Sent 7/14/25

Lakeview Academy Families,

We sure hope you all are having a great summer and making tons of memories. If you have driven by the school this summer, you have noticed we are heavy into construction mode. Crews are working daily on the expansion, and we are super excited for this new space we will have shortly. As with most construction projects, there have been delays. No delays will impact the inside of the school or classrooms. The only delays we are expecting to impact the school will be related to the parking and student drop-off/pick-up locations. The expansion committee is working with the contractor to firm up dates for certain elements of these areas to be completed. Over the next two weeks, we will get final plans and timelines from the contractors.

The first newsletter of the new school year will go out after July 24th. In that newsletter, we will include information and a link to a construction update. This update will give specific instructions on how transportation to and from the school will work. The newsletter will also include plans for back-to-school night and first week of school expectations. If you have questions after reviewing the information in the newsletter, we will be ready to get you answers. The newsletter will include the contact information of the person who can best help you with specific questions.

Please enjoy these final weeks of summer and know we are ready to have your students back in our hallways and classrooms soon. They are the life energy of this building. Summers are so boring without them.

Lakeview Academy Administration